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It is unfortunate that retirement is now synonymous with homelessness. So many 

programs and benefits are available to young families while seniors on limited 

incomes continue to struggle. It is time for Oregon to extend financial benefit to some 

of the most vulnerable population in our state. Anything to help the elderly is 

progress. Please move forward with measures that will protect low income seniors.  


